
Department of the 

Army CID 

Seeking Information on 

Missing Soldier

The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is requesting 

assistance in locating a missing Soldier assigned to Fort Cavazos. SPC Craig 

Chamberlain was last reported to be leaving his residence on 15 May 2023 in 

Killeen, Texas.

ANY PERSON HAVING INFORMATION REGARDING THIS INCIDENT SHOULD CONTACT 

THE CENTRAL TEXAS FIELD OFFICE – FORT CAVAZOS AT COM: 254-600-3837 OR AT 

https://www.cid.army.mil/Submit-a-Tip/. 

YOUR NAME CAN REMAIN CONFIDENTIAL. PERSONS WISHING TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS 

WILL BE HONORED TO THE DEGREE ALLOWABLE UNDER THE LAW AND THE 

INFORMATION WILL BE HELD IN THE STRICTEST CONFIDENCE ALLOWABLE. PERSONS 

CAN ALSO ANONYMOUSLY SUBMIT INFORMATION AT 

https://www.cid.army.mil/Submit-a-Tip/.
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